
Currently the Fund comprises of:
Balance carried forward from 2020/21: $6,723.50
2021/22 allocation of: $3,422.00

Fund available for 2021/22 is: $10,145.50

Funding Requests received as at 10 August 2021

Wilson Park Development Group emailed request sent to the CEO and Mayor (for MCC) was
approved on behalf of MCC by RDC at their June meeting.

RDC did not alert me/MCC to provide other requests to be considered on MCCs behalf for the RDC

meeting on 24 June, so these are included below:

Received from

Wilson Park Development Group

Friendship Club

Marton Bowling Club

Marton Pipe Band

Creative Courtyard

Details of Request

Balance of Fund:

Signage / Advertising / Set Up Costs
Had been paid on 22 July 2021
Defibrillator to be installed on the exterior of
Friendship Hall, 7 Morris Street, Marton

Have a Go Day Advertising (2 x $345)
Tables for Scottish Hall
Signage for "Can Cages" at Centennial Mail and
opposite New World

If all are approved, remaining
balance to 31 June 2022 will be:

All amounts are shown inclusive of GST.

Amount

10,145.50

1,000.00

3,765.75

690.00

670.00

225.40

3,794.35

Everyone who has submitted a request for support was advised they were welcome to attend the
meeting, each indicated that they were unlikely to be able to attend, but all are happy for us to call

them, should anyone have any questions regarding the specific request for support.

Please note:

Marton Community Patrol submitted to the Long Term Plan for support of an Annual Funding
Grant of $2,500. This was declined - Patrol were to be prompted to approach MCC, I spoke to
Bronnie Wilson (Chair of Marton Patrol) she advised Patrol would be in touch to request support.
t confirmed to Bronnie that MCCs next meeting is scheduled for 13 Oct 21.

Marton Rugby Club had indicated they would request support for the installation of a seat at
Marton Park - to date I have received nothing from them.

Marton Players had indicated they would be requesting support - to date I have received nothing
from them.


